
Greenway Downs Social Committee Meeting 
Monday, February  26, 2018 

 
Present: 

 
Megan Dho 
Sara Kelly 

Jennifer Rankin 
Dave Froman 

Jessica Buckman 
 

Megan devised a chart that illustrates all the Greenway Downs Social 
Committee activities for 2017-1018. The chart also includes the social 
events organized by Jefferson Village since we are often invited to 
participate in their activities and vice versa. 
 
The Greenway Downs sponsored events begin with the Block Party 
in September and end with the Holiday Caroling and House 
Decorating Contest in December.  
 
It is for this reason that this was our last official social committee 
meeting under the current leadership. 
 
The only spring event on the calendar is the Easter Egg Hunt, which 
is sponsored by Jefferson Village.  Jennifer is our liaison with JV and 
she will report back to the committee if we need to provide help or 
resources. 
  
Both Megan and Sara have decided to step down as co-chairs and 
Jennifer has volunteered to take a co-chair lead-- the committee will 
actively seek another volunteer to be the other co-chair. 
 
The committee noted that it was really important to go into the May 
Greenway Downs Citizens Association Meeting with an up and 
running social  committee ready to recruit new members and get to 
work on the planning for the Block Party because the bulk of the 
planning and advertising is done in the summer months. 
 
The social committee noted two  methods of communicating with 
Greenway Downs residents. 



1) Nextdoor 
2) The Greenway Downs email list (compiled from membership 

forms every two years) 
 
Each has its specific pros and cons—and even in combination do not 
reach all residents in Greenway Downs. 
 
Social Committee volunteers are on a specific email list. 
 
ACTION ITEMS 
 
Megan will leave the sandwich boards out for Sara to pick up. 
 
Sara will send Jennifer a complete email list of current social 
committee members so she can set up communications. 
 
Jennifer will let Sara know if JV asks us for help so she can put it out 
on the general Greenway Downs email list. 
 
Sara will seek permission from the Board to allow Jennifer access to 
the Greenway Downs email list to communicate future social 
committee information. 
 
 


